
Stratton Hazard Mitigation Plan 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

The draft Stratton Hazard Mitigation Plan is 

now available for public review at the 

Stratton Town Office and on the town 

website: www.townofstrattonvt.com 

 

The Plan will be available for comment until 

the end of the public comment period on 

February 11, 2019.  

Anyone who would like to comment on the plan 

should contact Alyssa Sabetto at the Windham 

Regional Commission.  She can be reached via 

phone at 802-257-4547 x113 or email at 

asabetto@windhamregional.org.  We encourage 

your review and participation! 
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